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Reference: Not-INC-2025-0001       16 January 2025 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Following the decision of the Intergovernmental Negotiating Committee to adjourn the fifth session of the 

INC to a date and venue to be defined, the Executive Director of the United Nations Environment 

Programme (UNEP) is currently undertaking the necessary consultations on the date and venue of the 

resumed fifth session of the INC. 

  

Therefore, the Secretariat of the INC will inform delegations on the dates and venue of the resumed 

session in due course. 

  

The Secretariat urges delegations to rely on the information shared through the official channels and 

remains at your disposal for any information as needed at unep-incplastic.secretariat@un.org. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Signed 

The INC Secretariat 
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